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SW Andover 
Pedestrian 
Bridge closed 
during 
construction

Planned detour for 
people walking and 
bikingroute

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

SW Andover St Pedestrian and Bicycle 
Bridge Seismic Retrofit Project
                                                                                                                 

We’re expecting to start construction this month to make 
the SW Andover Pedestrian Bridge stronger and safer in 
the event of an earthquake. Construction is expected to 
last up to 3 months. We are working with the contractor 
to minimize impacts to the community. You can expect 
construction noise, vehicles, people, and equipment 
throughout this work.

While we are working on the bridge, it will be closed to the 
community. Please see the detour route on the right. As you 
plan your alternate route while the bridge is closed, please 
let us know if you would like our assistance in travel planning.

We appreciate your patience and look forward to reopening 
the Andover pedestrian bridge as soon as work is done and 
it’s ready for use again.  
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P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

This project is funded by the 9-year Levy to 
Move Seattle, approved by voters in 2015. 
Learn more about the levy at  
www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle.

SW Andover St Pedestrian and Bicycle Bridge 
Seismic Retrofit Project 
We’re expecting to start construction this month to 
make the SW Andover Pedestrian Bridge stronger and 
safer in the event of an earthquake. 

While we are working on the bridge, it will be closed  
to the community. Construction is expected to last up 
to 3 months.

Thank you for your patience during this work. 

Project Contact 
Madison Linkenmeyer, Communications and Outreach 
(206) 615-0532 | SWAndoverBridge@seattle.gov
www.seattle.gov/transportation/swandoverpedbridge 
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